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On a consistent basis the Division of Fire 

Safety issues timely media releases on  
seasonal fire safety concerns, be it summer 

barbecue cautions or winter heating tips. 
The releases are also featured on the         

Division of Community Affairs social media 
Outlets. Please feel free to link to these        

reliable sources of fire safety messaging. 
 

{CLICK THE ABOVE GRAPHIC FOR ACCESS} 

Click the graphic to access for the Online 

Gov’t Consensus Vote for the 2021 IFC and 

IBC Standards. If you do not vote your 

voice as a member of the NJ Fire Service 

will not be heard. 

https://makemeafirefighter.org/faq
https://nj.gov/dca/news/news/2018/approved/20181116a.html
https://www.cdpaccess.com/login/

